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INTRODUCTION: 

On August 28, 2023, the IT Club successfully held its Orientation Program for the new 
academic year. The event aimed to welcome new students, provide an overview of the 
club's activities and goals, and introduce the newly elected board members. 

The event kicked off with a warm welcome from the President, highlighting the club's 
mission to foster a collaborative and innovative environment for the new members. 

Following this, the Coordinator of the IT club introduced the new board members, who 
shared their backgrounds and visions for the club. The session was interactive, allowing 
attendees to ask questions and engage with the leadership team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONCLUSION:   

The IT Club’s Orientation Program successfully introduced new students to the club, its 
activities, and its leadership, setting the stage for an exciting year ahead. 


